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FAYETTEVILLE CITY COUNCIL 

DISCUSSION OF AGENDA ITEMS MEETING MINUTES 

ST. AVOLD ROOM 

SEPTEMBER 10, 2018 

6:00 P.M. 

 

Present: Mayor Mitch Colvin 

 

Council Members Katherine K. Jensen (District 1); Daniel 

Culliton (District 2); Tisha S. Waddell (District 3); D. J. 

Haire (District 4); Johnny Dawkins (District 5); 

William J. L. Crisp (District 6); Larry O. Wright, Sr. 

(District 7); Theodore W. Mohn (District 8); James W. 

Arp, Jr. (District 9) 

 

Others Present: Douglas Hewett, City Manager 

 Karen McDonald, City Attorney 

 Kristoff Bauer, Deputy City Manager 

 Telly Whitfield, Assistant City Manager 

 Jay Reinstein, Assistant City Manager 

 Brandon Christian, Police Attorney 

 Rob Stone, Public Services Director 

 Cindy Blot, Community and Economic Development 

Director 

 Tracey Broyles, Budget and Evaluation Director 

 Gina Hawkins, Police Chief 

 Jay Toland, Interim Chief Financial Officer 

 Kevin Arata, Corporate Communications Director 

 Pamela Megill, City Clerk 

 Members of the Press 

 

 Mayor Colvin called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 

 

 The invocation was offered by Council Member Arp. 

 

 Mr. Douglas Hewett, City Manager, provided an overview of the 

preparations for Hurricane Florence, and stated the public is being 

asked to be prepared for 72 hours.  With the potential inconveniences 

of power outages, emergency staff may not be able to respond as 

quickly as they would like to. 

 

 Discussion ensued on shelters, Red Cross participation, 

barricades, public service announcements, suspension of trash 

services, employee liberal leave, and insurance claims. 

 

 Council Member Crisp stated he would like Consent Item 4.05, 

Longview Green Associates, pulled from the agenda for a separate vote 

that clearly states the rejection of the assignment of loan documents 

and deed of trust and declaration. 

 

 Council Member Culliton asked to pull Consent Item 4.04, award 

contracts for the purchase of 25 full-size marked police cars and 21 

mid-size unmarked police cars.  Council Member Culliton asked for 

staff to explain the bid process and call for a separate vote. 

 

 Council Member Waddell asked for the Human Relations Commission 

item to be placed back on the agenda.  Discussion ensued.  Consensus 

of Council was not to place the Human Relations Commission proposed 

ordinance on tonight’s agenda. 

 

 Mayor Pro Tem Mohn announced the City Manager’s annual 

evaluation will take place on September 27, 2018, at 6:30 p.m., and 

asked everyone to complete the evaluation forms in a timely manner.  

He also announced the City Attorney’s evaluation will take place on 

October 4, 2018, at 6:00 p.m.  

 

 There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 

6:50 p.m. 
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Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

_________________________________ ________________________________ 

PAMELA J. MEGILL MITCH COLVIN 

City Clerk Mayor 
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